
 

 

Subject: Invitation to the 4th and Final Transnational 
Meeting – Erasmus+ Basketball Project (Komotini, 24–25 
May, 2025) 

Dear Partners, 

We are pleased to invite you to the 4th and final transnational 
meeting of the Erasmus+ Basketball project, which will take 
place in Komotini, Greece, on 24–25 May, 2025. 

This meeting marks the official closing of our collaboration 
under the project and provides us with an important opportunity 
to: 

• Reflect on the implementation and achievements of the 
project, 

• Share national experiences and lessons learned, 
• Coordinate final reporting and dissemination tasks, 
• Discuss sustainability and possibilities for future 

collaboration, 
• Prepare for the upcoming “Agora Networking” event 

scheduled for next month. 

Your participation is essential for ensuring a comprehensive and 
meaningful closure to our joint effort. 

Please find attached the provisional agenda of the meeting. 
Further practical information (venue details, accommodation 
suggestions, etc.) will follow shortly. 

We look forward to welcoming you in Komotini and sharing 
this important milestone with all of you! 

Kind regards, 

HIRODIKOS 

 


